
Tower Street Public School  

The Week Ahead  

TERM 1 WEEK 11 
 

 

 

Monday 8/4 Tuesday 9/4 Wednesday 10/4 Thursday 11/4 Friday 12/4 

 

 

 

Phone Interviews – K Aqua 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

CANTEEN OPEN 

 

 

  

Phone Interviews – 5/6T & 

5/6O 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CANTEEN CLOSED 

  

  

Today Show 

Broadcast from 

5.30am! 
 

 

Phone Interviews – 3/4L & 

3/4G 

  
 

CANTEEN OPEN 

8.30am PSSA training 
 

  

 

Phone Interviews – 1/2S & 

K/1L 

 

Ngurra PLSP meetings 

 

 

 

CANTEEN OPEN 

9.00am: Uniform Shop Open 

Online orders also available 

via TSPS.uniforms@gmail.com   
 

10am School Captains at 

PPHS for ANZAC Service 
 

PSSA Round 6: 12.30pm 
Team Blue at Tower Street PS 

Team Red at Tower Street PS 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1! 
 

CANTEEN CLOSED 

Upcoming Events 

Term 2 Dates 

 

Tues 30/4: K-6 students return for first day Term 2 

Tues 30/4 10.30am: ANZAC Assembly  

 

Thu 2/5: PLP breakfast – First Nation students 

 

Tue 7/5: K-6 Cross Country Carnival & BBQ 

 

Wed 8/5 7pm: P&C AGM in school library 

 

Fri 10/5: P&C Mother’s Day Stall 

Reminders:  

• Parent/Teacher Phone Interviews: Will be held this week. We are looking forward to 

speaking with parents about Term 2 goals. Ngurra families will attend face-to-face 

meetings. 

• Today Show Broadcast: We are excited to be welcoming the Today Show to our school on 

Wednesday morning. We would love to see as many students and parents here on the 

morning to join us for the broadcast. 

• P&C Annual General Meeting Correction the date for the P&C AGM was incorrect in the 

last newsletter. The correct date for this meeting is Wednesday 8 May 2024. This meeting will 

be held in the school library at 7pm. 

• Last Week of Term 1: This is the final week of school for Term 1. Students return to school for 

the first day of Term 2 on Tuesday 30 April. Student will begin the term wearing the uniform 

to suit the weather conditions, both summer or winter uniform can be worn. 

 

PBL Focus: ‘We are sensible and responsible with our hats.’ We are using the ‘Caring’ 

and the ‘Personal Space’ tools. 

 

 

mailto:TSPS.uniforms@gmail.com

